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Majid Amin

From: Khan Wali Burki <khanwaliburki@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 8:29 PM
To: majid.amin@ctc.org.pk
Cc: UR RASHEED, Haroon; SHAKEEL, Samiullah
Subject: Resignation from UCPO

R/Sir, 
      
 
             I would like to notify you that I was working as a UCPO at UC Badar/Kaniguram till 4th April 2021(last 
working day) as my contract was upto 31 march 2021 and extended me the UCPO contract(1st april-30 June). 
                As I have also received an offer letter of TPO for Tehsil Ladha SWTD, therefore I preferred the TPO offer 
letter and resigning from UCPO. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
Khan Wali, 
Tehsil Ladha 
    SWTD 

 


